
 
Ladies Auxiliary of the Florida Society Sons of the American Revolution 

By Debbie Hancox McMurry 

Just glanced at our section on the FLSSAR website, my last newsletter was September!  My son-
in-law would be saying…”Chop, Chop, Grammy!”  He would be so right.   

This last January was only a one day, one evening event.  For me the highlight of the weekend 
was Debbie Duay’s seminar.  I always bring home more genealogy sources and sites.  
Unfortunately our Ladies’ meeting was held so late in the afternoon, there was no time to 
shop.  Sadly, I have no control over the times.  But….since there are so few of us, we could 
probably hold our meeting in one of our rooms, this way we can start at any time!   

We DID all agree to continue with the baskets in May and have a Silent Auction.  Our Vice 
President Sharon Sweeney has collected over twelve nice items: 

Revolutionary War Uniform 
Musket 
Two oil paintings 
Tropical prints 
Needle work American Flag with the Pledge of Allegiance (well known artist) 
(NIB) Wall hanging clock 
Two metal sculptures for hanging decorative towels 
Two bags of potpourri-seashell motif from Traders on Main Street, Sarasota 

Decorative throw pillow with rose motif 
Four beautiful butterfly (wall decoration) plates 
Betsy Ross American Flag (Cotton 13 Stars) 
Books (several) 
Wooden and brass wall plaque of the Declaration of Independence 
Promised  portrait of George Washington kneeling at the Delaware River 
Promised  large American Flag (excellent for homes with high ceilings) 
Many antique kitchen tools, and china 
 
We need more donated items to make this auction a success.  Please contact Sharon 
(wowmom3@aol.com) or myself (mamadebbie2@gmail.com) for more info. 

Next BOM in May will be a three days of meetings and banquets.  Please join us. 
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